
 

 

                    05 December 2022  

 

 

Constantia Insurance Company Limited (In Liquidation) (CICL) – 

Website technical issue 

  

 

Dear Stakeholders 

 
We are currently experiencing a technical issue with our website, www.constantiagroup.co.za  

 

The issue should be rectified by the close of business on Thursday 08 December 2022. 

 

Please note that the portals to lodge a claim against the Estate of CICL are still accessible via the links 

provided in our previous communication, detailed below for ease of reference: 

 

a) Partner or Broker wishing to lodge a claim against the Estate of CICL: 

i. Visit  https://partners.constantiagroup.co.za/  to register your profile.  

ii. Once your profile has been registered and activated, you may proceed to lodge a Liquidation Claim 

at https://partners.constantiagroup.co.za/login  

 

b) If you are a General Creditor or a Supplier wishing to lodge a claim against the Estate of CICL: 

i. Visit  https://suppliers.constantiagroup.co.za/  to register your profile.  

ii. Once registered and activated, you may proceed to lodge a Liquidation Claim at 

https://suppliers.constantiagroup.co.za/   

Kind regards, 

Messrs Cloete Murray and Zaheer Cassim 

(CICL Provisional Liquidators) 
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